
 
 

  
 
Dear Year 1 Parents / Carers 
 
We would love you to join us for our Year 1 Phonics 
Screening workshop for parents to inform you about 
the progression of RWI in Year One and the upcoming 
Phonics Screening Assessment which will take place 
in June. 
 
It would be great to see as many parents as possible 
where we will share resources and ideas for you on 
supporting your child at home. 
 

Thursday 15th March 
(Rescheduled due to snow!) 

 
2:15pm 

 
In the Training Room 

 
 

There will also be the chance to win a RWI Reading 
and Writing kit worth £12.99! 

 

	


